Meeting called to order 5pm on January 20, 2021 Open Meeting:

Karen H, Kathy H, Mike H, Val H, Terri H

Zoom: Susan Thull, Stacy Chaney, Larry Romanelli, Laura Eckegberg, Sandy Mazeski

Susan Thull got her ballot.

Sandy – Paper ballot hand count or machine count, Karen responded easier to count and accurate.

Stacy – asked about transporting the ballots from the post office, Val explained how we get them from the post office. An Election Board Member goes with a police officer in his car to post office to get the ballots then come back to the Lodge to be counted.

With the Tribal Building closed are we having spectators at the counting of the ballots. Larry R. responded that we might have limit the spectators. We need to send an email to Brandy Martin and him to review the COVID-19 standards.

Laura E. lost connection

Susan T. - will the primary be on Zoom do not know yet.

Sandy M. – Regular Election Ballot be the same as the Primary ballot or will it be on 2 pages? We do not know yet, see about that after Primary.

Chelsea – Primary Ballots that come in after the noon deadline? They are not counted.

Stacy – employee campaigning for a candidate on company time. Dr. Weaver told his mother some things.

Susan – talked about a group talking to Dr. mother.